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Annual mass at Rathcooney cemetery  

On Tuesday, 4th July 2017, the annual remembrance mass was celebrated at Rathcooney Cemetery by Fr. John 
Newman. The evening was overcast but remained dry for the celebration of mass. There was a large attendance 
including many for our neighbouring parishes. 

This event is organised by the parish assembly but with lots of help from others. The altar was transported from the 
parish rooms in Glanmire to and from Rathcooney.  It was then placed in front of the large cross in the graveyard 
under an awning.  The altar society provided lovely flower arrangements and created further arrangements on the 
night from flowers brought along by others.   

A sound system is set up every year by Finbarr and allows for people to hear the mass while remaining at family 
graves in any part of the graveyard, including the section across the road. Before and after mass music was piped 
through this system.  

The mass at Rathcooney is a wonderfully commemorative mass which remembers and celebrates the lives of our 
loved ones buried at Rathcooney and in other cemeteries.  A choir accompanied by a guitar added to the very 
prayerful atmosphere. As part of the mass, Fr Newman blessed the graveyard and the large congregation present. 

Thanks to the County Council, the organising committee, Finbarr for the sound, the altar society, the readers, choir, 
cantor, ministers of the Eucharist, Fr Newman and the many other people who helped make this annual mass 
successful. 
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Cork & Ross pilgrimage to Lourdes 2017 
 

 
 

 

 

Getting involved in parish life 

Participation from parishioners is a vital part of any parish and 

Glanmire is very lucky with the involvement of a large group of its 

parishioners in so many aspects of supporting and helping to run 

the parish.  

The parish is currently requesting more parishioners to get 

involved. There are lots of ministries, eg. Ministers of the 

Eucharist, Ministers of the Word, Choirs, Cantors, Collectors, 

Cleaners, Altar Society, Grotto etc that are always looking to 

increase in numbers. The only commitment needed is the time you 

have to give. 

 At this time, we are specifically looking for Parishioners to join our 

Collectors group with the biggest requirement being for 10:30am 

mass at St Joseph’s.  St Michael’s Upper Glanmire would also like 

to add music to the Sunday mass and are looking for a musical 

director to help with this.   

If you have time to get involved with these or any of the ministries 

please contact the parish office. 

Cantor School 
Cantor School offers liturgy training for 
cantors, choir directors, organists in 
September. 

Corkman Fr. Fergus Ryan, OP, teaching 
liturgy in Rome, is the director. For 
confident vocalists/musicians. Held in Cork 
city. 

Email fergus.ryan@dominicans.ie 
 
Monday Prayer for Young Adults 

Join the Sisters of Bon Secours in prayer, 
quiet, reflection and chat. 7pm to 9pm 
each Monday evening in the Convent 
Chapel behind the Bon Secours Hospital, 
College Road. 

All young adults welcome.  

Contact: Anne-Marie Whelan 0872209994 
eavopost@gmail.com 
 
 
Medjugorje 
 
Representatives from the parish recently 
went to Medjugorje on pilgrimage. They 
enjoyed a wonderfully spiritual and 
uplifting visit. 
 
 
Glanmire Parish Pro-Life Group 

Next meeting Monday 10th July at 8 pm in 
the Pastoral Room 
 
St Vincent de Paul shop 
 
St Vincent de Paul Shop, Glanmire (in 
Hazelwood shopping centre - near the 
library) is now open Mon – Sat 9.30 am to 
5.30 pm.  
 
Donations and volunteers needed. 
 

 
 
To include items in this newsletter please 
e-mail us. 
 
We would also welcome feedback on this 
newsletter. 
 

glanmireparishnewsletter@gmail.com 
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Corpus Christi Procession, Cork 

Parishioners from Glanmire joined the 92nd Corpus Christi procession Sunday, 18th June 2017 

The Most Rev. Dr. William Crean D.D., Bishop of Cloyne, preached the Homily at this year’s procession. The ceremony at Daunt 

Square was televised on the Cork Community channel.  

The weather was very favourable for the procession. 

  

 

 

 
Safeguarding children and vulnerable adults 

We, in the Parish of Glanmire, value and encourage the participation of children and young people in Parish liturgies 
and activities that enhance their spiritual, physical, emotional and social development. We recognise the dignity and 
rights of children and are committed to their protection and support. All relevant procedures are in place to create a 
safe environment for children and young people to enable their full participation in the life of the Church. Parish 
representatives are overseeing the implementation of these procedures with group leaders who work with children 
and young people in Church related activities. 

The Parish representatives are:  

Ben Coy, Ursula Guiney, Kieran Kelleher, Chris Mulcahy 

These representatives may be contacted through the parish office. 
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Days of Recollection  

These days with Mother Marie Adele Garnier" will 
continue to be held on the last Saturday of each 
Month at St. Benedict's Priory, Cobh, Co.Cork.  

We begin with Holy Mass at 9.00am and finish with tea 
at 3.30pm. 

Lunch is provided. 

Please contact Mother Prioress on 021 4811354, or 
cobhtyburnconvent@gmail.com, to book your place.  

Admission free, donations welcome to cover costs. 

  
St Vincent de Paul 

 

St Vincent de Paul, Glanmire would like to thank 
everyone who has supported us over the years. 

We need your help now more than ever and we would 
like to bring to your attention the fact that 100% of all 
donated money goes straight back into the community 
here in Glanmire. 

All our members are volunteers and no one takes 
home a salary. We appreciate your continued support. 

If you are finding life difficult at the moment and we 
can help in this regard, please contact Fr John 
Newman in the strictest confidence 

 

 

 

 

Baptism: Contact the parish office to book a 
baptism.  
 
Marriage: Three months’ notice is required by 
both Church and State. Contact parish office 
to arrange for pre-marriage preparations. 
 
Sick: If a person is sick at home or house 
bound and would like a visit from the priest, 
contact the parish office to arrange.  
 

 
 
 
A Tweet from the Pope 

A Christian’s mission in the world is splendid, 
it is a mission intended for everyone, it is a 
mission of service, excluding no one! 
          

                   Pope Francis, 01 July

 

Parish Information 
Fr. John Newman                Springhill, Glanmire    087-2485684 
Fr. Anthony Buckley                Springhill, Glanmire    087 2744617  

 
Vigil Mass:   
6:00pm       St. Joseph’s Church                    
Sunday: 
9:00am       St. Joseph’s Church 
10:00am       St. Michael’s Church 
10:30am       St. Joseph’s Church 
12 noon       St. Joseph’s Church 
 
Confessions: 
First Sat, 9:30– 10:00am, St Joseph’s Church 
Or by prior arrangement 
 

Weekday Masses: 
Mon-Fri          10:00am                    St. Joseph’s Church 
Thursday   9:20am                      St. Michael’s Church 
Friday              9:20am                      St. Michael’s Church 
 
Adoration: 
Monday          8:30-9:30pm            St. Joseph’s Church 
Thursday    10:00–12 noon        St. Michael’s Church 
Friday              10:00am-10:00pm  St. Joseph’s Church
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